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The Butterfly Ball January New Dancer hoedown on May 22 was a big 
success. Thanks to all of the angels for coming out to support our newest 
square dancers.  Lawrence Johnstone put on a great show.  
 
Our September class will have a completion celebration on Tuesday, June 
15. Guest Angels are always welcome. Those new dancers are enjoying 
dancing with several clubs around the area. 
 
By the time you read this article, the caller scholarships will have been 
awarded and that will be announced next time. We have some exciting 
applicants for the Norcal Caller School in August. 
 
Saturday, July 24 is our Second Annual STARLIGHT HOEDOWN with Scot 
Byars & John Flora. We will be dancing under the stars at the Adira Dance 
Store parking lot – a fine summertime venue. 
 
Mark your calendars for Friday, August 13 at the Camden Community 
Center, where we will be doing a pre-show for the Kiwanis FREE FRIDAY 
NIGHT FLICKS movie series. We will be performing before the movie, 
“Singin’ In The Rain” with Roger Smith calling. We hope lots of dancers will 
join us to have fun and to promote all of the upcoming fall classes. 
 
Then, On Saturday, August 28, we will host a Square Dance Intro Street 
Dance, also at the Adira Parking Lot in Willow Glen, to advertise the fall 
classes. If your club is planning a class, please get the flyers to us in time 
for that date, as well as the August 13 Movie Night. 
 
For more information about our activities, please visit our website at 
www.c-p-s-d.org. 

 


